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•Why we are here

•Purpose of the survey

• Your Comments and Questions

•Next steps



Why we are here
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Purpose of the Survey
“Over the years I have always 
been in support of a joint 
merger between the two 
schools.”

“Keep it the way it is”.

“Which building would we use or 

would we use both and what would 

we use each building for? How 

would board members be chosen 

and how many would represent each 

school? Would either school have to 

lose any employees?” 



Building Use

Too big for one, too small for two.

“Will there be enough students to maintain 2 buildings?”

“With current enrollment for both districts, you really only need to use one building.”

“I like having my elementary age child close by.”

“How would both locations be used for education and extra curricular 
events including band/chorus concerts?”

“Closure of the Canaseraga building.  It will still be too small with just the two districts 
combining.”

“Canaseraga school being closed, and sitting vacant? Our school is the main hub 
for our community. It would be a shame.”



Transportation
“Getting my kids back and forth to school daily AND 
extracurricular." 

“Transportation is a concern so that students do not spend 
all day on a bus. I look forward to the plans for busing.”

“I am concerned about transportation for younger students, 
but I am alright with transporting middle/high school 
students as necessary.”

“On the transportation aspect, kids would have to get up 
even earlier every morning to catch the bus. They have a 
hard enough time staying awake in school as it is.”

A study must develop a clear plan.



Identity
“Respect for the heritage and history of both 
communities.”

“I am concerned that Arkport will have the strong hand if the 
schools merge, leaving Canaseraga vulnerable to losing it's 
identity and eventually closing the building.” 

“Neither school should close...I firmly believe that if it is done 
right with respect to both communities then we'll see an 
attraction from children and parents outside the school district.”

Take the best of both districts and build on each.



Other shared concerns
“How will pre-k programs be affected?”

“Taxes and budget”

“Academic opportunities and class size”

“Staffing/how many will be affected or lose jobs?”

“Athletics”

“I hope that the Accord program can be maintained because it is so 
valuable.....especially Strum!”

Assurances can be built into a study.



Understanding the Need
Enhanced educational opportunities for our students

Course offerings expanded

College level credits

Support services for students in need

Sustaining efforts in an economically feasible manner
Tax cap and state aid have made it difficult for districts to maintain programs
As with any business, costs typically don’t go down unless the service being 

provided is negatively impacted
Potential for any additional services is severely impacted by economics

Thriving vs. Surviving
Over numerous years, we have made decisions that have allowed us to 

survive

However, in many areas our systems are not thriving



Finding the Perfect Partner
Current sharing 

Within the past 3 years we have paired our students together to provide 
opportunities for them to compete in athletic endeavors.

Students have made great connections through this process.
We have shared certain special education programs for three years.
We also share certain transportation functions on an as needed basis.
Our current academic structures do not allow us to share teacher resources 

to improve course offerings.

Our two school communities are much more alike than the schools that 
surround us.

1+1=3.  Together we will be able to achieve more than we can separately.



Taking the Initial Step
In January, the Board presidents, vice-presidents, and school 
superintendents met to have an initial discussion about the potential of 
bringing the two districts together to help better meet the needs of our 
students.  

Each Board met on February 16 to open the discussion of a potential 
merger between the two districts.

The two Boards also committed to meeting this evening to respond to 
any public comments, questions, thoughts, etc. 



Sourcing the Resources
The two superintendents have had conversations with Ms. Coughlin 
(State Education Department Representative) and Mr. Silky (Castallo & 
Silky) about the process.

What is the connection to the data that was collected during the three-way 
merger?

We have been given the verbal OK from Ms. Coughlin to be able to proceed with an 
“expedited” merger study.

This would allow us to update our school district data, and not have to jump through 
all of the hoops of a full merger study.

The superintendents would be working with Mr. Silky to gather this data.



The Process Itself
Trust

This entire process will be built upon trust within our school communities and between our 
school communities.

Areas of focus 
Our current and future students in the school communities of each district.

Concentrating less on what has happened in the past and what is happening now, and seek to 
plan for the FUTURE of our students.

How will faculty and staff positions be addressed? 

Communications 
The goal will be to keep communications to our school communities as open as possible.
Encourage sharing of information with those less likely to seek out the information.  

Knowledge typically results in increased understanding.

Timing
All mergers “take effect” on July 1 of a given year.
The shortest time frame possible for the schools to be merged would be July 1, 2018.
 It is projected the expedited merger study would take between 3 – 5 months to complete.



Centralization vs. Annexation
Centralization

Some things become brand new
Board of Education – number of members and the composition of the board
All bargaining unit contracts are re-negotiated
New policies and procedures

Guarantees?
There are no guarantees
Assurances can be agreed to in principle  
The new board would be charged with making decisions related to those assurances

Name of the district
A determination is made by the new Board regarding the name

 Incorporating each pre-merger name (Campbell – Savona)
Selecting something totally different (Genesee Valley)



Centralization vs. Annexation
Annexation

Some things remain the same

Board of Education of the annexing district remains intact 

 The Board can ask the new school community to consider adding seats to provide additional 
representation

 The bargaining unit contracts of the annexing district remain intact

 Faculty and staff move into the appropriate bargaining unit contract

 Policies and procedures remain in place and are adjusted when needed

Guarantees?

 There are no guarantees

Assurances can be agreed to in principle

 The existing Board of the annexing district is directly responsible for implementing the assurances

Name of the district

By statute the annexing district name remains 

However, Ms. Coughlin has confirmed the ability to change the name of the combined school district 



Next Steps
Agreement to move forward with the merger study 

At some point soon, each Board will need to make a decision to commit to a 
merger study.

The Boards also need to come to consensus regarding the “method” of 
merger.
Centralization

Annexation 



Questions


